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Comments: To the U.S. Forest Service:

 

I object to the development of the Catamount Spring Creek Gas Wells and Pipeline. The Four Corners area of

CO, NM, AZ &amp; UT is a well known methane hotspot. Methane adversely affects the health of our

communities and families, and greatly contributes to climate change.  Further, the area proposed to be

developed has suffered severe drought over the last few years. Springs and wells are drying up. Drilling more

gas wells will use precious water resources that local residents and wildlife depend upon.

 

Please consider an alternative to proceeding with this project that will have less environmental and health

impacts.

 

Sincerely,

 

Chris Heydinger

Bayfield, CO


